
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Jones, Sheila <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2016 9:45:36 AM
Subject: RE: conference room

That is great. Thank you!
 
From: Jones, Sheila 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 9:44 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: conference room
 
Yes!  I have you scheduled for one hour.  Is that enough time?
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 9:42 AM

To: Jones, Sheila

Subject: conference room
 
Shelia,
 
Is the conference room available Tuesday at 11 for a meeting with DHEC?
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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